
 

Premier Building Envelope Consultants (PBEC) has acquired The 

Chadwell Group, LP. 

September 16, 2022 

 
I am pleased to announce that Premier Building Envelope Consultants (PBEC) has acquired The 
Chadwell Group, LP. The combination of these two-industry leading building envelope consulting 
firms enhances the service capabilities of each entity while expanding the bundled services 
approach of Roof/Wall Design, Construction Administration, Construction Management, Thermal 
Imaging/Moisture Testing, Unmanned Aerial Vehicle inspections, and Commercial/Industrial storm 
related Insurance Claims assistance. We are extremely excited about this new venture and what it 
brings to all of the current and future clients of each of the respective entities. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/premier-building-envelope-consultants_future-activity-

6976615517235146752-eTIC/?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop  
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